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St Mary's
Newsletter

WELCOME TO WEEK 10
We are quickly approaching the end of a wonderful school year! 
The walls are looking a little bare and the end of year clean up 
pending!  This is always a time of mixed emotion! 

This week we had our annual step up day! It was a day of activity 
and excitement. Everyone spent the day with their educators for 
2020! Most spaces were true to where our classes will be in 2020 
except our Year 5/6. These children welcome the new space of the 
refurbishment of our existing admin in 2020. I have attached 
information for the year ahead for all! 

We are expected to take over occupancy of the new building this 
week, however as this is our busiest time of the year we will not 
utilise the space in its full capacity until 2020. The admin entry will 
be the only active part for the remains of the year. This will allow 
staff to set up all areas properly. We thank you for your patience as 
we move and we will let you know when it is up in use! 

Mrs Keely in 2020 will be taking a year of leave to explore new 
possibilities! Mrs Keely has shared all of her talents with our school 
community and given many children cherished memories. We 
hope her 2020 is all that she hopes for and we look forward to 
seeing her in the future! 

We will have one final newsletter next week! Thanks everyone. 

God Bless,

Jasmine Ryan - Principal

FOR THE CALENDAR
- 11th Dec: Optional end of 

Year Learning Conversations 
1:00pm

- 12th Dec: End of year Mass 
& BBQ @ 6pm  

- 13th Dec: Prep Transition 
9am-11.30am

- 17th Dec: Pool Party!
- 18th Dec: End of Term 4 - 

3:15pm Dismissal 
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TERM 1 - 2020 

- 23rd Jan: St Mary's will be 
open for uniform pick up 
(12pm - 4pm) 

- 28th Jan: Staff return to 
school 

- 29th Jan: L - Z Testing day
- 30th Jan: A - K Testing Day
- 31st January The Whole 

School begins 2020 
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Jesus we want your coming 
to make a difference in how 

we live and love. 

Open our hearts to hear 
your tell ing us how we can 

bring peace and joy to 
others.

Come Lord Jesus! 

NEW UNIFORM 
Our new uniform has arrived, thank you to 
the families who have placed orders. 
Orders will be packed  and sent home prior 
the end of the school year. All new items 
are true to size except the new girls sports 
skort. It appears to be a little on the smaller 
side especially in comparison to the 
tailored skort. 

Families who place orders over the 
holidays will be able to collect them from 
the school on Thursday 23rd January. The 
school will be open from 12:00pm - 4:00pm 
on this day.

Please remember that there is a twelve 
month roll over period to allow families time 
to transition to the new uniform. We also 
still have some of the existing uniform for 
sale at half price. All uniform (with the 
exception of old style polos) can be 
ordered and paid for on CDF Pay. 

Our tri-colour sports top will be available in 
the new year. 

 Chi ld Safe Reminders   
Just a thought as we approach a new school year soon...Please take some time to consider 
emergency contacts on your child(rens) files. Please make sure they are up to date and 
current. We will also remind families of the current information that needs to be placed on 
PAM for our learners. Thank you 

GRADUATES 2019
On Tuesday evening we 
celebrated with our 2019 
Graduates. It was a 
beautiful evening of fun, 
love and community. 

Our Graduates shared 
highlights of their time at 
St Mary's and their hopes 
for their futures. 

Thank you to our staff, 
P&F and Bek Sherlock for 
all of your help in what was 
a memorable night! 

We wish our Graduates 
every success. 

A PRAYER

 

 T H E L EARN IN G BAR SURVEY 

Apologies to any family who has tried to complete the St Mary's Learning Bar survey. The 
problem has been rectified from the provider and the survey is now working for families to 
complete.  Please be advised that below is a new link: 

Survey Link: https:// tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/stmarys2019

Thank you to any family that has the time to complete this short survey at this time of year. 
The survey will be open until the 17th December. 

PBIS BLITZ

Respecting your 
belongings, hats, 

jumpers, lunch box and 
containers

LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

CASUAL CLO THES O N 
THE LAST DAY O F 

SCHO O L 

Dismissal will be at the 
usual time of 3.15pm

https://tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/stmarys2019
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OUR LEARNING

BIRTHDAYS

SENIOR TEAM (Year 3 - Year 6)

In Year 3/4 learners have enjoyed selecting maths ac-
tivities off our class maths learning rubric. They like the 
idea of being able to select their own maths activity 
and challenge their learning. Learners are continuing to 
research and complete their Inquiry Culture project in 
preparation for their presentation on Friday. Learners 
will be able to share with their peers their findings 
about the country?s culture. 

In Year 5/6 learners are enjoying using the Literacy 
learning rubric which allows them to select their own 
activity for the day. They are researching a country and 
its culture and finding interesting facts to support 
them. 

Year 6 learners have been busy preparing for their final 
week at St Mary?s. 

Learners are enjoying the swimming program and par-
ticipating well and challenging themselves. 

JUNIOR TEAM  (Prep - Year 2)

The Prep - Year 2 learners were so excited to start 
swimming this week. They have enjoyed participating 
in the lessons. The learners enjoyed their step up day 
meeting all their new teachers for next year. They had 
a great day getting to know their new teachers and 
experiencing their new classroom for next. Everyone is 
really looking forward to next year. 

The Prep learners have been focusing on asking 
questions about the text and building on their 
comprehension skills. 

The Year 1 learners are publishing their 
autobiographies. 

The Year 2 learners are learning about the Christmas 
narrative. 

During the time of advent the Prep- Year 2 learners are 
focusing on an advent goal each week, showing 
kindness and love towards all. 

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

Charlie Grills - 11th 

Millie Dobie - 15th

Congr atulat ions to our  Gr aduates 2019
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In 2020 our specialist teachers will be employed on Tuesday and Wednesday's for specialist curriculum of 
Physical Education, LOTE: Italian and the Visual Arts. Our specialist teachers will also support our 
classrooms in the mornings for  core curriculum. 

Mrs Jones - Plus One to the Year 5/6 Learners

Miss Spence - Plus One to the Year 3/4 Learners 

Miss Maker - Plus One to the Year 1/2 Learners 
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